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KMS TIMES 

Front office hours:  8:30 am – 4:50 pm 
Students are allowed on campus at 7:00AM For Before 

the Bell (Paid Program), 9:00AM regular students. 
Breakfast and Lunch are FREE for ALL KMS students! 
 

2/4 Bus Evacuation Drill 8:30 am 

2/8  SAC Meeting 

2/15 Progress report published for Qtr. 3 

2/19 Rodeo Day ~ No School 

2/1-28 Pennies for Patients 

Morning, Afternoon, Saturday Tutoring 

STUDENT ABSENCES  
Call the attendance clerk at (407) 870-0857, option 1, to 

report your child’s absence. 
 

 
 

TUTORING OPPORTUNITIES 
 Program runs 2/1 through 5/28 
 Program includes mornings, afternoons, and 

Saturdays 
 Mornings- Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and 

Fridays 7:30-9:00 am 
 Afternoons- Tuesdays and Thursdays 4:30-6:00 

pm 
 Saturdays 9:00-11:00 am (Except 2/20, 3/13, 

3/10, & 4/2) 
 Limited transportation is being provided for 

mornings and Saturdays 
 Breakfast will be provided after program in 

mornings 
 Snack will be provided afternoons and Saturdays 
 This is being used for both grade recovery 

and tutoring 

 ALL students are welcome to attend! 
 
 

SAC MEETING 
The School Advisory Council assists in the development 

and evaluation of a school improvement plan (SIP) 
designed to meet state education priorities and student 

performance standards. Parents, students, 

administration, and community members make up our 

SAC. The next SAC meeting is February 8th @ 5pm via 
Zoom email frankie.francheschi@osceolaschools.net 

for a meeting invite. This month, we will address 
upcoming state assessments and writing the Parent and 

Family Engagement Plan! 

Title I Meeting: Compact Review 2/8 6-7:00 pm 
 

STAYCONNECTED KEEP INFORMED BY TEXTS  
To receive Remind messages text  
@sdockmms to (407) 227-3495 

 
                                                                           
 
 

 
 

February 23rd and 25th Flag Football Open Gym 
All papers must be filled out, can be picked up in the 

cafeteria. 
 

  PENNIES FOR PATIENTS 
During the month of February, Kissimmee Middle school 

will participate in the Pennies for Patients Campaign 
to help raise money for the Leukemia Lymphoma 
Society of Central Florida.  The fund raiser will last 
the whole month of February, and classes will be 

competing with each other to see who can raise the 
most money to help those with this horrific illness. 

community that KMS Cares! 
https://events.lls.org/pages/ncfl/KissimmeeMiddleSchool-2021  

 
YEARBOOK  

Stuedents can purchase a yearbook shoutout for $1 
during all lunches.  Have a message printed in the 
yearbook for a friend, teacher, or staff for just $1. 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

2/22 to 3/1 for Face to Face.  People can start purchasing 
online starting 2/13. The school webpage is      
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/kissimmeemiddleschool 
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